
Precautionary Boil Water Notice 
Issued: April 29, 2025 

 

This notice applies only to properties connected to the Town’s water system. It 
does NOT affect residents on personal/private wells. 

 

Notice: 
Due to yesterday’s thunderstorm, service at the water treatment plant was disrupted, 
resulting in a drop in system pressure. As a result, the Town of Astatula is issuing a 
Precautionary Boil Water Notice effective immediately. 

As a safety measure, we advise that all water used for drinking, cooking, making ice, 
brushing teeth, or washing dishes be boiled for at least one (1) minute at a rolling 
boil. As an alternative, bottled water may be used for these purposes. 

This precautionary measure will remain in effect until the issue has been resolved 
and bacteriological testing confirms that the water is safe for consumption. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Town Hall at 
(352) 742-1100 or Cody at Plant Technicians at (352) 787-2944. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Tucker 
Town Clerk 
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